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Upcoming Events

9/25-Student Led Conferences 4:30-6:30pm
9/26-10/10-Fall Break

10/24-Fall Festival

Hello Archer Families! 💙🧡🏹

📚 Student-Led Conferences – Thursday, September 25 | 4:30–6:30 PM
 Student-Led Conferences are an exciting opportunity for our students to take ownership of their learning. These conferences
allow them to showcase their progress, reflect on their goals, and share their accomplishments with you. It’s a wonderful way to
celebrate their growth and strengthen the partnership between home and school.
While these conferences are primarily student-driven and focused on sharing work, if you would like to schedule a one-on-one
meeting with a teacher regarding student progress or grades, please reach out directly to the teacher via email to arrange an
appointment.
✨ Yearbooks Available!  If you missed the chance to purchase yearbooks from previous years, now is your opportunity! Older
editions will be available for sale during Student-Led Conferences. These are a great way to look back at special memories and
milestones from past Archer classes—perfect keepsakes for your family library.
🍂 Fall Break – September 29 through October 9.   Please remember that our campus will be closed for Fall Break beginning
Monday, September 29, through Thursday, October 9. Classes will resume on Monday, October 13.
🎉 Fall Festival:  Mark your calendars! Our annual Fall Festival will take place on Thursday, October 24. The event will feature fun
donations, festive activities, costume contests, and exciting chances to win prizes! 🏆🎭 Want to get involved? We’d love your
support! Please see the flyer below for details on how you can donate and join the fun. It’s always a wonderful way to bring our
Archer community together.

Thank you, Archer families, for your continued support. We are stronger together—and we can’t wait to make more memories this
season!

Warm regards,
 Rachele Reese
 Principal, A+ Charter Schools


